
Sunday Morning Parking 

It is so wonderful to see such a growth in church 
attendance, but our parking lot is getting quite full! 
With that in mind, please take note of the following 
guidance: 

1. Please DO NOT park along the south side of the 
driveway (along the fence).  This is a fire lane and 
needs to be kept clear. Thank you. 

2. Please DO park in the gravel lot at the lower 
level.  The gate and lower door will be open for 
you.  The Elevator can be made available for 
those who need to use it.   

3. Please DO continue coming to worship. 


